Heritage Centre — Call for Submission

As a part of our Heritage Development Project, we are pleased to announce the establishment of the
Heritage Centre. Led by Mr. Stanislaus Keung (WYK 1975), the Heritage Centre serves as a site for
heritage items of historical as well as sentimental values to the school and the Wah Yan community at
large, where visitors are able to interact with the past, present and future.

We now call for donation of memorable items that are testimony to the century-long history of Wah
Yan. After review and upon agreement, the items might be exhibited at the Heritage Centre. Below
are some items that we are particularly looking for:

Signum, earlier volumes in particular, and publications of clubs, societies, etc
Textbooks, course notes, report cards or other certificates in the early years
Badges or trophies of clubs, societies, sports teams or uniform groups
Souvenirs such as stationery, tees, scarves, umbrellas, etc
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Photographs of school campus, memorable events, or photos taken with teachers, people that
have deep connections with Wah Yan

< School documents, payrolls, early newspaper clipping or other items of historical interest

*Please provide a brief description of the memorable items, e.g. date, venue, people involved, events,
previous owners, etc.

Details about the process of collection will be announced in due course. For enquiries, please contact
Mr. Stanislaus Keung (WYK 1975) or the school (2384 1038 / wyk100@wyk.edu.hk).
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